
 
 

Information, data and drawings embodied in this correspondence are strictly confidential and are supplied on the 
understanding that they will be held confidentially and not disclosed to third parties without the prior written consent of 
Ohmite Manufacturing Company, Inc.  

27501 Bella Vista Pkwy 
Warrenville, IL 60555 

 
12 March 2020 

Product Change Notice 
 

Type of Change:    End of Life     ☐ Material Change 

    ☐ Facility Change or Addition ☐ Process Change 

    ☐ Design Change   ☐ Other 

 
 
Part Series Affected:  R2 Series Heatsinks  

 
Effective Date: March 12 2020 

 
Date Last Time Buy: March 31, 2020 
 

Date of Last Time Shipment: N/A 
 
Recommended Replacement: N/A 

 
Due to low usage, high minimum production requirements, and date code restriction limits, select 
Ohmite R2 Series heatsinks will be discontinued starting March 12, 2020. Ohmite will hold our 

remaining inventories on these 4 parts until March 31, 2020 at which time they will be scrapped. 
Customers requiring these 4 parts are welcome to purchase them if Date Code restrictions are 
waived. Marginal solderability is the only possible issue with these older parts. The R2A-CT4-38E and 

R2V-CT4-38E (designed for TO-247 packages) remain popular and Ohmite will continue to support 
them.   
 

List of discontinued parts:  
R2A-CT2-38E 

R2V-CT2-38E 
R2A-CT6-38E 
R2V-CT6-38E 

 
Best Regards, 
 

Brandon Metzger  
Marketing Manager 
 

CC:  Kirk Schwiebert 
 Director of Product Development 


